
  

Literacy  

We will be focusing on the book ‘Lost and Found” by 

Oliver Jeffers. 

 

This week we have spoken about our journey going 

into year one.  

We have made pictures and letters for next year 

Teacher.  

Can you write a letter to a Sunflower teacher saying 

goodbye or to your new teacher about what you 

like?   

 

Additional Information 

 

• 16th July Class swap – meet the new teacher 

for children.  

• 19th July Teddy Bear Picnic – 1:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunflowers Learning Update  

Friday 5th July 2024 

We have been introduced to our new topic ‘Journeys’. We have started to discuss our transition into year 1. We have shared 

our feelings and how to talk about our worries.   

We have spoken about different transport we have been on and explored different locations on how they are different or the 

same as Streethay, linking to the Sunflower and Rabbits classroom.  

Below are some home learning suggestions, please upload any home learning onto Famly.  

Mrs Price  

 Maths 
 

Reading 

Books will go out to parents every Friday; we ask for 

books to be returned on Monday.  

On Monday the children will choose a new LRC book 

to take home. 

We do expect parents to write in their reading 

records when you have read with your child at home.  

 

 

The sounds we are learning phase 4 Tricky Words and 

recapping Phase 3 Sounds.   

 

 

 

Fun 

Enjoy the sun and venture out to the park.  

 

 

 

 

Phonics 

The sounds we are learning phase 4 Tricky Words and 

recapping Phase 3 Sounds.   

Please see attached Summer 2 Week 5 Homework. 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be following the Maths, No Problem.  

This week we are focusing on value of data.  

Can you make a tally chart collecting data from 

your family?  

 


